
December, 2018                 MLAOC Newsletter       

MLAOC Annual General Meeting, Oct. 20 
Report: Glenn Weigel                    Photos: Sandy Kennedy & Dave Hymers 

 
 
 

 

A strong turnout at the Humber River Yacht Club for our  
Annual General Meeting, Swap Meet and Silent Auction. 
  
Swap meet action got underway early in the morning with lots of 
motors, parts & accessory items up for grabs.  The early birds 
had a wide choice of some very good items. A highlight of the morning 
was the Silent Auction coordinated by Mike Kreckel and Glenn 
Weigel.  Many members donated items for the auction.  A BIG Thank 
You to  Ron Stevenson, Mike Kreckel, Sandy Kennedy, Dave Teasdale, 
Peter Gamblin, Dave Hymers, Glenn Weigel & Steve Silverthorn for 
their generous donations of auction items. 
The quality of the auction items was very high and the Silent Auction 
generated $398 in sales with all of the money going to the MLAOC. 
  
In the business meeting, the Treasurers Report for 2018 was 
presented.  
The nominations for the Steering Committee were reviewed and the 
number of people nominated did not exceed the limit set out in our 
bylaws so all those nominated were elected by acclimation. 
  
Steering Committee and Execs for 2019 are…  
President…………………………..Ron Stevenson 
Secretary…………………………..Glenn Weigel 
Treasurer…………………………. Peter Gamblin 
Membership Chair…………….Peter McDowell   
Newsletter Editor………………Ken Kirk 
Website Coordinator………….Sandy Kennedy 
Steering Comm…………………..Rob Abbott, Sean Goodman,  
Dave Hymers, Cam Newlands, Steve Silverthorn, Scott Waites 
 
 
  

  

Ron Gilpin, our host at the Humber Yacht Club. 
   

Plenty of 1950’s Mercury Motors & Parts 
for Sale in the Swap Meet.   

Jeff Stevenson looks over an  
early 50’s Mercury Mk-5. 

Mike Kreckel points the 
way to the Silent Auction. 

Lots of great items, donated by generous 
members, in the Silent Auction.  

Cont’d on next  page 
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Ron Stevenson gave an update on the NEWSLETTER. 
There was positive feedback from the members regarding 
content. 
  
Sandy Kennedy gave a Website update expressing the 
desire that mlaoc.ca be seen as a “Go To” website for the 
most up to date source of coming event information for 
MLAOC as well as other Antique Boat Clubs with whom 
we are affiliated.    
 
Cam Newlands reviewed our MLAOC wet meet waiver 
and reiterated the need for it to be signed by anyone 
Launching a boat, or any passenger in a boat, at any 
MLAOC wet meet.  Cam stressed that this is a legal 
requirement Of our insurance coverage. 
  
President Ron gave a brief rundown on upcoming events 
for 2019 and reminded members to consult the 
NEWSLETTER and mlaoc.ca for the most recent and up to 
date information on upcoming events. 
  
An expression of thanks and appreciation was extended 
by all to our host at the Humber River  
Yacht Club, Ron Gilpin. 
 

Bob Mutson from 
Belleville with an 

unusual hand powered 
trolling device.  

Wayne Beaton 
inspects an Evinrude 

embossed gas tank. In 
the Silent Auction.  

Mike Groves of Buffalo  
with 1936 Johnson  

donated by  
Dave Hymers.  

Larry Renolds & Doug Mutson 
with one of the many  
Outboards for Sale in  

the Swap Meet..  

Cam Newlands wrestles with an early Johnson  
while Glenn Weigel  supervises! 

Bruce Reinhart and his rare, 
restored,  British ATCO with  

Liberty Drive. 
Ken Glover with   

Merc. Mk-15 for Sale.  

Gord Smith & Dave Teasdale 
 with 1950’s Elgin . 


